
August, 2012 
 

Dear Parents and Fifth Grade Students, 

 

I would like to take this opportunity to welcome you to fifth grade.  When we meet in room 38 in 

September, I will be interested to hear all about the memorable times you have had this summer.   

The 5th grade general supply list was posted on the Three Village website in June.  I am including a 

copy of the items from that list for this August mailing as well. 

 
 

 5 composition books-black/white or color marble type, 80-100 pages, (no spirals please) 

 5 jumbo glue sticks (please send only 2 in...keep the rest at home until needed) 

 7 plastic pocket folders (hole punched for 3-ring binder) 

 1 clear plastic flexible 12 inch ruler-(inches on one side, centimeters on the other) 

 Highlighters (2-3) 

 box of sharpened pencils, pens  

 small basic pencil sharpener (no batteries) 

 Colored pencils (basic box is fine) 

 Magic markers (8 pack of basic colors is fine) 

 3-5 Sharpie Extra Fine Point  Permanent Black Markers 

 package of lined 3”x3” post-it-notes 

 scissors (labeled with student’s name) 

 1 plastic container box (small to fit in their desk-7”X 5” size, to hold pens, pencils, markers etc.) 

 Agenda - $7.00 check made payable to TVCSD 

 3 ring hole punched soft plastic pencil pouch  

 3 ring, 1 inch wide, flexible, lightweight vinyl binder 
(please, no larger than a 1 inch binder, and no trapper keepers as space is limited). 

Our 5th grade classes will be calling this our *STAR binder. STAR stands for-Students 
Take Academic Responsibility.  This binder will help the students learn to arrange their materials 
and stay organized throughout the year. The binder will be the place for students to keep and 
manage their agenda books, lunch menus, calendars, homework, school notices and parent-
teacher correspondence. 

 
If you would like to donate a box of tissues or wipes, that would also be helpful. 

      
Thank you very much for your cooperation.  I am looking forward to sharing many experiences with 

you this year. 

 
Sincerely,  

 
D. Cheney 

 


